
 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 
 

Being a Parent Governor is a great way to contribute further to ensure 
each and every child in our school receives the very best education and 
as a school we are transforming the life chances of our children. 

 
The Academy Governing Board meet six times per year. This is a skills-
based board which is made up of Parents, Staff and Community 
members. Parent Governors are welcomed as valued members of the 
team and play a vital role in ensuring the governing board is aware of 
the views of parents and the local community. 

 
Parents will contribute to holding school leaders to account on the 
performance of the school and ensuring that the school is delivering 
the Trust vision. 

 
To be a Parent Governor you should have: 
• A strong commitment to the role and to improving outcomes for 

children. 
• Good interpersonal skills, curiosity and a willingness to learn and 

develop new skills. 

 
Please contact the school office to apply or to arrange a discussion 

with the Head Teacher. 

 
Appointments are subject to a Disclosing and Barring Service Check. 


